
Hello Everyone, 

 
The club had several power-points today from our key speakers and GPS/SEPA research group. This particular set 

of minutes is under-represented. The secretary was absent for the majority of the presentations and offers an apology 

to the Speakers and to the members who could not make it to the meeting. 

 

In addition to Casey Holcom and Bryant Bush's presentation on Industrial/Organizational Psychology, our own 

undergraduates explained their presentation on Tattoo Acquisition Study that will be featured in the upcoming 

psychological conventions. They discussed how the perception of tattoos has changed over time, the leading 

motivators of tattoo on campus, the leading motivators of tattoos in general, the amount of tattoos that certain 

portions of the sample attained, and how significant their study was in some of its findings. 
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The Cognitive Neuroscience of Zombies (Ataxic neurodegenerative satiety deficiency syndrome) will be 

discussed in next week's event. Photos of the brain, the effects of infection and assumptions on the neural damage in 

zombies will be taught to celebrate Brain Awareness Week. Pizza will be provided 
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Mar 12-Brain Awareness Week by Blaine Browne in 1302 Psych Building 

            -GPS paper submissions cut-off date. 

 

 
 
Your regretful secretary,  

Gina-Marie Guyette 
Psychology Major, Theatre Minor, 
Valdosta State University 

 


